

April 15, 2021

Superintendent's Update April 2021

Kate Clark, Superintendent kate.clark@fivetowns.net

April break is upon us! The weather is getting warmer, and the sunshine is spectacular! Although we are expecting a little snow this weekend, I hope you all are able to find some time to enjoy the outdoors during the break.

The latest guidance on travel: https://www.m aine.gov/doe/sit es/maine.gov.do e/files/inlinefiles/Travel%20 Guide%204.8.21 .pdf

The governor's advice is still to avoid all non-essential travel. Despite the increase in vaccinations, Coronavirus case numbers are rising in the state. So, once again, we ask that you include in your travel plans time to quarantine and/or test anyone coming back to school after break. The spread of the disease is slower in schools, but it is not non-existent. A quick reference chart for travel requirements is attached to this newsletter (see link in sidebar).

"I live by two words: tenacity and gratitude."

-Henry Winkler



As we navigate the ever-changing landscape of teaching in-person in these extraordinary times, please know that we are grateful for your support and care! School Union #69 schools have been able to provide in-person classes for most of this school year and we are proud to provide our students with a safe and healthy environment and to serve the communities of Hope, Appleton and Lincolnville! If you have any questions, do not hesitate to reach out to my office: 763-3818

Kate Clark